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November 1, 2023 

 

TO:  Planning Board 

 

FROM:  Diane M. Williamson, Director 

 
RE:  CDBG Consistency with the Comprehensive Plan 

 

The Board had previously reviewed the projects for the CDGB Applica�on; however, we inadvertently 
omited those related to housing.   

The atached chart has the housing ac�ons with the Comprehensive Plan reference.  

It is requested that the Planning Board make a finding that the housing ac�ons are consistent with the 
Comprehensive Plan. 

 

Thank you! 
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